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Notice of Meeting 
 

Presentation by The Downtown Revitalization Group 
On the Creative Redevelopment of Market Square and  

Existing Downtown Parking Lots 
 

This presentation will be held at the Village Board Work Session scheduled for Tuesday, 
June 11, 2013 at 7:30 at the Joseph G. Caputo Community Center, 95 Broadway, Ossining.   

 
The Village of Ossining is interested in the creative redevelopment of the Market Square and 
existing parking lots located at the intersection of Main and Spring Streets in the Village.  This is 
in furtherance of the Village’s vision of a fully functioning symbiotic downtown economic 
environment.  The Village of Ossining has retained the consulting firm, The Downtown 
Revitalization Group to examine this option. 
 
Market Square is currently used for a farmer’s market and as a site for community events and the 
municipal parking lots are used in connection with this community space, as well as to support 
the post office and commercial uses in the area.  The Village is interested in the redevelopment 
of these parcels for those uses currently provided by the Village zoning law.   
 
Ideally the Village would also like to maintain a public space in the environs for public events 
and assembly.  
 
The public is invited to attend this meeting to hear the presentation of the consulting firm, The 
Downtown Revitalization Group.   
 

 


